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Street Reconstruction Projects
The Yager Court project is set to start in early spring and will see a full street replacement with new concrete as well as new 
sidewalks and aprons. This project was awarded to Jefferson Contracting.

McArthur Lane between Mary Street and Shadyside Drive will get a mill and overlay.  The contract was awarded to Neyra Paving. 
The contract signing and preconstruction meeting is scheduled for Friday, February 28th.

Kentaboo Avenue and Virginia Avenue reconstruction will be completed by Jefferson Contracting when the weather conditions 
become more favorable.

Borderlands Drive and Parkplace Drive will get a mill and overlay with some curb replacement. This contract was awarded to Riegler 
Blacktop and will start in early spring.

Hallam Avenue and Elm Street are scheduled to get a mill and overlay with some new curb and full depth repairs. This contract was 
awarded to Eaton Asphalt and will start in early spring.

The Narrows Road bridge replacement project is scheduled to start the second week of March. Hinkle Construction was awarded the 
contract. This project will take approximately 3 months to complete.

Sidewalk Replacement Program
Brightleaf & Narrows Road sidewalk addition Phase 1 will start construction as soon as weather allows. This work will be completed 
by Straight Edge Construction. Phase 1 will be from Turkeyfoot Road to the intersection of Brightleaf Boulevard and Narrows Road.

Park Project
Public Works crews are currently working on Sherbourne Park. Grade work and shelter installation will begin over the next few 
weeks. Once grade work is completed the playground equipment installation will begin.

February 2025
PUBLIC WORKS MONTHLY REPORT

 CAPITAL PROJECTS

           PROGRAMS
. 

   

Weather Warriors 
The Weather Warriors were called into action for 4 weather events in February. The month of February had a snowfall amount 
totaling almost 9 inches as well as a rainfall amount of 4.5 inches. Needless to say this has been a very wet month. The crews 
utilized 319 tons of bulk salt at a cost of $ 25,918.75 and 333 man hours spread over 6 shifts. 

Pothole Patching
PW crews have been working in between the snow storms 
and rain events making a round throughout the city patching 
potholes. So far a total of 247 potholes have been patched 
utilizing 8.25 Tons of cold patch material. 

New Equipment
The month of February was exciting for the PW Department. 
PW took delivery of the new equipment dump trailer. This will 
be utilized to haul equipment and materials. 
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